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Comments: I think that  The gold peak expansion would be good for me, is because I would not have to send my

son a way to preseason camps.  The more skiing that our young skii racers can do at home is that much better

for us . it also ensures money from the other ski teams from around the world that come for preseason skiing.  It

is a small expansion for the  vail ski resort and yet it would mean so much to the ski club Vail kids in terms of

staying at home to train and the safety of having more space between lanes . 

Thank you ,

Tracy Ogawa


